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Town of Warren 

Town Meeting Minutes 

October 16, 2014 

Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road 

Meeting Room 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm by Craig Nelson, First Selectman.   

 

A motion was made (C. Nelson/Joshua Tanner) to elect Jack Travers moderator for the 

meeting.  A motion was made to close the nominations (Jann Tanner/D. Dacey).  All in 

favor of Jack Travers.  

 

The clerk read the call to the meeting.  

 

1.A motion was made to repeal the Building Committee Resolution that is currently in 

place (R. Kasler/Jann Tanner).  Craig explained that this is “cleaning up” as the old 

resolution is outdated and no longer applicable.  Some discussion followed.  All in favor, 

the motion carried. 

 

2.  A motion was made to enact a resolution (attached) regarding rental and use of town 

buildings and property (D. Dacey/R. Kasler).  All in favor, the motion carried. 

 

3. Robyn Kasler was nominated to the Planning and Zoning Commission, term ending 

October 2018 (M. Leroux/B. Levitt).  A motion was made to close nominations (D. 

Dacey/B. Bolte). All in favor of closing nominations, vote cast for Robyn Kasler. 

 

Chris Fischer was nominated to the Planning and Zoning Commission, term ending 

October 2018 (B. Levitt/J. Garvey).  Motion to close nominations (D. Dacey/B. Levitt).  

All in favor of closing nominations, vote cast for Chris Fischer. 

 

4. Alternate to Planning & Zoning-there were no nominations. 

 

5.  Other business:  

 Mrs. Nancy Brodhead read a letter to the selectmen regarding the declining enrollment in 

our schools and the future of our town (letter attached). 

B. Blake Levitt addressed the issue of the bench at the town beach which she would like 

to see moved. 

Residents were encouraged to attend selectmen’s meeting with their various questions 

and concerns. 

 

 A motion was made to adjourn at 7:50 pm (Josh Tanner/D. Dacey).  All in favor. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Joanne C. Tiedmann, clerk 


